May 27, 2005

Mr. Roger White

Cessna Aircraft Company

One Cessna Blvd.

Whicita, KS 67225

Dear Roger:

Thank you for Cessna Aircraft’s donation of $1,000 to the Aviation Education Corporation and sponsoring the aviation careers featured at 2005 Westchester Aviation Career Fair. We are confident that your contribution resulted in both an informative and enjoyable event for the middle and high school students who attended.

This will acknowledge that no goods or services were provided by your organization in return for the aforementined contribution. The Aviation Education Corporation is organized as a not-for-profit, 501(c)(3) public charity, as defined in Sections 509(a)(1) and 170(b)(1)(A)(iv) of the Internal Revenue Code.  As such, all contributions by individuals and corporations are fully tax deductible.

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to call and/or e-mail me, Hank Grudberg,  at 914-722-1903, hankflys50@optonline.net.

Again, thank you very much for donation.

Sincerely,

Hank Grudberg

President

